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ARTICLE XIX - ACTION BY AUSTRALIA

Double-Edged Safety Razor Blades

Corrigendum

The following communication dated 9 May 1978 has been received from the
Permanent Mission of Australia.

The following amendment should be made to paragraph 5 of our notification
which should now read:

"With increasing consumer acceptance of new wet shaving systems, such as
disposable razors and bonded blades, sales of double-edged blades have
declined in recent years, falling from about 58 million in 1974/75 to about
49 million in 1976/77. However imports of double-edged blades declined only
slightly over this period, with the result that imports increased their
share of the market from 54 per cent in 1974/75 to 61 per cent in 1976/77."
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